
 
 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 34 of 2020 
 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/63/00 

 

 

20 July 2020 

 

 

Further to Notice to Mariners No 21 of 2020 regarding AUV Surveys 2020 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that further to 

Notice to Mariners No 21 of 2020 regarding AUV Surveys 2020, the survey areas have 

been extended to include the three (3) areas as indicated on attached chart. 

 

Apart from the vessel MV Chiko there will also be the vessel MV Seashell carrying the 

survey and they will both be restricted in manoeuvrability.  

 

 

All other information and conditions in Notice to Mariners No 21 of 2020, will still apply. 

 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 36, 2538, 194, 2123, 2124 




